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Dear City Council,

I SUPPORT COUNCIL FILE 14-0331 reviewing the Solar Rights Acts and recommending amendments that would
give the City more discretion to review and control solar farm projects. "Solar Farms" are not Farms, they are
commercial energy generation plants that belong on commercial-zoned properties only. They do not belong on
residential, agricultural or open space lands in the City of Los Angeles. 

The City of Los Angeles is a Charter City and has the legal right to determine how our city government is
organized and, with respect to municipal affairs, enact legislation different than that adopted by the state,
including all issues related to zoning.

Fritz Bronner 

Sent from my iPad


